
Miss Mitchell’s Newsletter 
 

Hello Year 2  

Well done everyone this week you seem to 

have had a good rest over the week 

holiday. Your work this week has been 

brilliant and I am so impressed with your 

dedication. 

 

Work to celebrate  

Charlotte was inspired by 

the Black Hat and made her 

own bird in a tree.  

Rayyan completed some fantastic 

work on Spelling Shed. Rayyan 

has also been doing some great 

writing shown above. 

Rebecca made a 

beautiful reminding 

people to pick up 

litter. 

Anesu did some brilliant 

measuring work for 

maths this week, well 

done! 

You have all done so well this week 

with MyMaths. We have completed the 

most tasks in the whole school which 

is amazing!! More MyMaths next 

week!! 

Bethan got creative this week 

decorating her very own 

piggy bank. 


